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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

Letters learned this month: 

 Jj, Zz, Ww and Vv 

The children are beginning to 

work on rhyming words.  We 

do an oral listening activity 

on a daily basis.  The children 

listen to 3 words and have to 

figure out what 2 words 

rhyme.  

Some children are also 

beginning to blend sounds 

together to form simple 

words: cat, hat, sat, etc. 

      

 

Mathematics 

Numbers we have learned: 

  7,8,9 and 10 

The children have been 

learning about different 

ways to make each number 

we are focusing on for the 

week.  They count out 

stones, use a base ten 

board to show the number, 

use dice to add up to the 

correct number being 

studied. 

The children are also 

learning about tally marks.  

We practice making tally 

marks with sticks. 

Pet Project 

The children are enjoying reading different 

books about Pets. 

This past month we have been learning 

about: 

*Living/Non-Living things: the children made 

a chart to help them understand what is real 

vs. what is not real 

*Pets in our families/if I could choose a pet 

for our family what would it be 

We graphed who has a pet vs. who does not 

*The children are enjoying our dramatic play 

area- Vet Clinic 

*The children have been very intrigued with 

the different ways dogs offer service to 

others. 

*Dr. Baker from Lane Vet Clinic will be 

coming on Monday, April 28th to talk with 

the children about her job as a Veterinarian. 

 

Handwriting Practice 

The children enjoy using 

chalkboards to form letters.  

We are also using gems and 

old picture frames to 

reinforce our letters. 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we are 

learning about Prayer and 

the Lord’s Prayer.  The 

children are learning that 

they can pray anytime, 

anywhere about whatever 

is on our minds.  Jesus is 

ALWAYS listening.  He 

loves us so much.  The 

children have also really 

been working learning the 

Lord’s Prayer.  We are 

listening to a song and 

also a short video 

explaining the meaning of 

the Lord’s Prayer. 

 

 

 

 

 


